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FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

PROPOSED INT. NO.: 857-A
                                        
COMMITTEE: Transportation and Infrastructure

	TITLE: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to towing vehicles that are an encumbrance on the street

	SPONSORS: Council Members Salamanca, Brooks-Powers, Brannan, Feliz, Ayala, Louis, Brewer, Avilés, Mealy, Ung, Restler, Farías and Hudson


SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION: Proposed Int. No. 857-A would require that the Department of Sanitation (DSNY) remove certain vehicles that are an encumbrance on the street within 72 hours after receiving notice of the encumbrance.

EFFECTIVE DATE: 120 days after becoming law
CITY COUNCIL ESTIMATE:

	

	Effective FY26
	FY Succeeding Effective FY27
	Full Fiscal Impact FY27

	Revenues (+)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenditures (-)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Net
	$0
	$0
	$0



FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH PROPOSED LOCAL LAW WOULD FIRST BECOME EFFECTIVE: 2026

FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH FULL FISCAL IMPACT ANTICIPATED: 2027

IMPACT ON REVENUES: It is anticipated that there would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation.  The Office of Management and Budget’s (OMB) estimate of this legislation’s impact on the City’s revenues is consistent with the Council’s estimate.

IMPACT ON EXPENDITURES: It is estimated that there would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation as DSNY would use existing resources to fulfill its requirements. OMB’s estimate of this legislation’s impact on City’s expenditures is consistent with the Council’s estimate. 
SOURCE OF FUNDS TO COVER ESTIMATED COSTS: N/A

SOURCE OF INFORMATION: 		New York City Council Finance Division
	                                                           		                        
ESTIMATE PREPARED BY:		Adrian Drepaul, Senior Financial Analyst 

ESTIMATE REVIEWED BY: 		Julia K. Haramis, Unit Head
Eisha Wright, Deputy Director
Jonathan Rosenberg, Managing Director
Nicholas Connell, Counsel
                                                           		

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET ESTIMATE: OMB provided a cost estimate, which is attached in full.


LEGISLATIVE HISTORY:
https://legistar.council.nyc.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6639746&GUID=F15C4B16-01A3-4269-B72C-8D132EBC4E1A&Options=&Search=

DATE PREPARED:  April 21, 2025

HEARING DATE:  April 23, 2025







Proposed Int. No. 857-A
		          	          1
image1.png




